
                                                 Greenville Utilities Commission 

                                                     Greenville, North Carolina                                                              

                                        20-35 Pre-Proposal Conference Cancelled 

 

 

The 20-35 Pre-Proposal Conference scheduled for Monday, August 3rd, 2020 at 

10:00 AM, has been cancelled. 

 

This is due to the Covid-19 and approaching Storm threats to our area. 

 

The Question/Answer period will be extended by one (1) day. 

 

The Proposal due date will remain the same. 

 


